

- Meeting opened at 8-40 pm.
- Apologies from Dennis Poole, Ian Lines and Tex.
- Minutes were read and received. Moved they be accepted by Mick Byrnes and seconded by Peter Harper.
- Business from minutes began again with the T-shirt issue. We have sold 19 (Larry bought 6). This including 3 members fees bought in \$120
- With this Larry proceeded into the Treasurer's Report.  
Last month (Oct) The club had \$442-43<sup>f</sup>  
Now we have \$562-43<sup>f</sup>

- The Party at Gary Ryan's was reminded to the members
- On the same note the Xmas party was reminded to the members. The party would be at Karl's place with the Club providing booze (ie. Beer and some wine)
- The meeting then moved on to Future ~~plans~~ Events to be considered
  - 1) A Wine Battling night in Feb in ~~the~~ Harper's back yard (bring your shoe horns)
  - 2) Club Photographic Competition inside the club

The first of the series to be held over Xmas. Slides to be put in before Jan Meeting.

Larry suggested 2 sections  $\left\langle \begin{matrix} 2\frac{1}{4} \\ 35\text{mm} \end{matrix} \right.$  formats

- and have a trophy for each section
- it would run under a points system and the trophies would be dedicated "the George Roberts Perpetual Trophy" - The club backed this unanimously.
- Greg Hawken brought up the issue of Combined Dive outing sheets between a number of clubs. We have a few clubs in mind eg. Clonelly Rivers, Canterbury and Port Hacking Divers.

- Peter Harper suggested we get together with these other clubs and use this leverage on Towler operators

- Larry can book the Towlers for 12 months and since Canterbury has their meeting the week after ours, they will always be able to fill up extra spots

- Larry also suggested that other clubs interested should

apply to SPD for positions 122 weeks before hand.  
• ~~on~~ ~~minutes~~ ~~night~~ Moving on, Dick Taylor offered his place for a film night in the future sometime

• Bony Jones then ~~apologised~~ apologised for not inserting any more club members than he did in the newsletter, the reason was due to lack of space.

• The meeting then closed at 9.45 pm.

• Some slides were shown by Dick Taylor.

Greg Hancock